
 

I tasted Obriers and Las Flors the other day and I thought they were
incredible.  Below you'll find a copy of  the email I sent to all of my
clients today about the wines.  

Cheers, 

David Speer
Personal Sommelier,
Wine and Chocolate Inc.
503-381-8383
david@wineandchocolate.net

 
The 2009 tasting season has kicked off and I¹ve already found some goodies
for you!  
 
To coincide with the Inauguration and the celebration of someone new and
different in the President¹s office, I found something new and different for
you to drink.
 
A couple weeks ago when I was doing a bit of research for the Grange des
Peres email I discovered a new rising star in the same region, in fact a
next door neighbor of Granges des Peres in the Languedoc in Southern France.
The winery is La Piera, and I was knocked out by their wines. This week I¹m
offering two of their wines for $75.  Please let me know how many sets you
would like by Monday January 26th.
 
La Piera Obriers de la Peira 2005 - This is a blend of 65% Cinsault and 35%
Carignan.  I tasted this wine after a few wines from Spain, and those were
good, but this ripped me away.  I was intrigued right off the bat. The wine
is bold, dark, and fascinating.  The flavors revolve around dark cherries,
earth, graphite, sand, oak, and cranberries.  The palate is smooth and
velvety with definite tannins at the back end. I was extremely impressed,
particularly for the money.
 
Las Flors de la Peira 2005 -  Another blend, but this time its 40% Grenache,
40% Syrah, 20% Mouvedre.  This wine was incredible, and only 266 cases were
made, so you won¹t see this anywhere.  Of those 266 only 4 came to Portland.
Anyway, this wine seduced me as soon as I put my nose in the glass.  The
nose is dark and earthy, lots of dark cherries and oak.  The palate was
luscious, rich, and smooth, with brooding cassis and dark berry flavors.
The tannins were noticeable, but smooth. An incredible drink!
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